COA Minutes 10/20/2020

Meeting was called to order at 1:05 PM

Attendance: Becky, Frank, Carol, Ted, Tony, Sue, Jim, Betty, Randy, Linda

Absent: Judie

The minutes from September's meeting were submitted for approval. Ted moved to approve and Carol seconded. The minutes were approved.

The treasurer reported that he and Carol are working on a new spreadsheet for the COA that will better aligned. The treasurer's report was submitted. Jim moved to approve and Betty seconded. The report was accepted.

The September Senior Coffee Hour was cancelled due to weather. It was agreed that we should suspend future ones indefinitely.

Randy Foster announced that he will leave the COA at the end of December.

Frank moved that we voted to admit a new member, Sarah Lynn, and Betty seconded. Sarah Lynn was accepted as a member. We now need two more members for the COA Board.

Carol reported on the Technology Committee's progress with the grant to provide iPads for seniors. She discussed the options of getting iPads with WiFi only or with cellular capabilities.

Becky reported that the Flu Clinic would be held on October 23 from 9:30 to 11:30. Thirty-five people had pre-registered, but Becky expected more people would show up as walk-ins.

The Foot Clinic continues to do well. So do HBB and 60+ Yoga.

The Town Hall will have keyless entry soon.

My Senior Center is proving to be very helpful for activities.

Neighbors at Home provided a brief update of their activities.

Sue moved to adjourn, Sara Lynn seconded. The meeting was adjourned at 1:58 PM.

Respectfully submitted, Jim Whitcomb (for Judie Tate)